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December 2020 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

             MEETINGS IN NEEDS OF SUPPORT 
 

Rewards of Sobriety   Veterans & Friends in Recovery  
Saturdays, 7PM    Tuesdays, 7:00PM 
Penn College    Lutheran Church of the Redeemer 
Bush Campus Center, Room 164  1101 Washington Blvd. 
1 College Ave., Williamsport   Williamsport 
 
 
Promises of Sobriety   11th Step Meditation 
Mondays, 7:00PM   Mondays, 6:30PM 
Trinity Episcopal Church   Liberty Church 
844 West Fourth Street   102 E. 3rd Street 
Williamsport    Williamsport 

Welcome to the 2020 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 
 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General Service Representative 

(GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter – 

just ask! 
How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your 
homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop 
or event you want to share? Have a story, photo or something 
inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

DECEMBER 2020 GRAPEVINE: 

This month’s Featured Section is “Remote 
Communities & Sober Holidays.” Members 

share hopeful stories about helping alcoholics 
having trouble reaching us. Plus sober holiday 
stories! Also included are powerful stories of 

hope by members during the current COVID-19 
crisis. 

mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 12 – “Having had a spiritual awakening as the result of these steps, we tried to carry this message to alcoholics, and 

to practice these principles in all our affairs.” 

Tradition 12 – “Anonymity is the spiritual foundation of all our traditions, ever reminding us to place principles before 

personalities.” 

Concept 12 – “The Conference shall observe the spirit of A.A. tradition, taking care that it never becomes the seat of 

perilous wealth or power; that sufficient operating funds and reserve be its prudent financial principle; that it place none 

of its members in a position of unqualified authority over others; that it reach all important decisions by discussion, vote, 

and whenever possible, substantial unanimity; that its actions never be personally punitive nor an incitement to public 

controversy; that it never perform acts of government; that, like the Society it serves, it will always remain democratic in 

thought and action..” 

 

DECEMBER AA ANIVERSARIES 
Stacey S. – (5 years) – 12/4 

 


